From: DC-AAR, DoNotReply < DoNotReply.DC-AAR@education.gov.uk >

Sent: 10 January 2020 11:17

To: Finance < <u>Finance@lawfordmead.essex.sch.uk</u>> **Subject:** Accounts Return Notification CRM:0051932



Dear Sally Partridge,

Your External Auditor has completed their review of the Academies Accounts Return (AAR) and successfully submitted the return for HERA Primary Academy Trust to the ESFA on 10/01/2020 11:15:31.

We would appreciate your feedback/comments on your experience of completing the AAR online form. This anonymous short survey should take you no more than a few minutes to complete and will help us to understand your user needs to inform future developments.

Please click the following link to access the questionnaire: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/TV57C/

Kind Regards,

The Education Skills Funding Agency Team

OGL

All content is available under the Open Government Licence v3.0, except where otherwise stated

© Crown copyright